
TOWN OF SHARON 

Inland Wetland & Watercourse Commission 


PO Box 385, 63 Main Street, Sharon, CT 06069 


Draft minutes until approved at next regular meeting 

October 11, 2016 

Chairman Edward Kirby called the regular meeting to order at 6:30 PM with the 
following members in attendance: Mike Dudek, Larry Rand, Sharon Tingley, 
William Trowbridge, Alternate Robin Zitter. Also present: Chris Hiller, Tim 
Hansen and Devereux Chatillan. Site visits were conducted Saturday with Kirby, 
Rand, Hayden, Dudek & Zitter with no action taken. The Chair and Clerk Casey 
visited other sites during the month. The Agenda, as posted, was reviewed, 
approved and taken in order via motions of Rand/Dudek. The minutes of the 
previous meeting stood approved as presented. 

2. Communications: a) Tanner Road: Chair Kirby had no new information on 
the status of Tanner Road. 

3. Old Business: None 

4. New Business: a) Devereux Chatillan, owner of 66WhiteJ:!Qllow goao, 
presented the application from John Hurley for two additions to an existing 
house. This was a site visit. The only concern of those members present was 
the temporary stockpiling of materials following excavation. It was specified that 
the material (approximately 36 cubic yards) be stockpiled away from the 
wetlands as noted in the site visit. It is planned that it will then be moved off 
site. The owner will need to adjust the site plan accordingly. Motions of 
Dudek/Tingley approved the application with the above condition - all were in 
favor. b) Chris Hiller was in attendance to present the application for cleaning 
out the existing pond and area at 201 Millerton Road. The material will be 
removed and placed on the remaining property of Mr. Goldfrank. He requested 
permission to begin as soon as tomorrow as the weather continues to be dry. 
The request was granted along with the approval of the application as presented 
via motions of Rand/Dudek with all in favor. 

There was a report of work within the jurisdiction of SIWWC on East Street ­
which the clerk will investigate. With no other business, the meeting was 
adjourned at 6:38 PM via motions of Dudek/Trowbridge with all in favor. 
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